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Student-centered learning requires Student Voices.

Learn at my own pace
More technojogy
Different Classes

Internships

More Challenging work

CAPSS and CAS want to hear how your middle and high school students would

Beginning January 2nd, we invite students from Connecticut to lend their voices to the educational debate. How can they
thrive in the classroom? What changes would make it easier for them to learn and grow?

Student Voice in Education Reform is an opportunity to share those ideas through creative and compelling videos that
make a case for educational transformation. Gift Cards and Scholarships will be awarded to first, second and third place
winners in the middle and high school divisions.To learn more, visit: www.capss.org and search for Student Voice in
Education Reform or visit www.casciac.org/go?534. Deadline for video submissions is April |,2013.




